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14/11/2017 

 

Dear Parent 

 Good Luck to our P7 boys and girls taking the GL Transfer Test this Saturday. You 

have worked hard! 

 

 Parents’ Association - The next event is the Craft Fair on Saturday 25th November, to 

be held here in the school assembly hall. There promises to be a great range of 

Christmas fayre on offer. Please call in if you can.  

 

 Flu Vaccination – takes place this Friday 17th November. 

 

 P1 – P3 Christmas Outing to Lifford Cinema & Santa.  Cost: £6.50 per child.  Please send 

all Christmas Outing money in to school by Friday 1st Dec. 

 

 P4 – P7 go to St Joseph’s Hall, Omagh on Thursday 30th November to see ‘Peter Pan’.  

Cost: £5.00 per child. [Leaving school at 9.30 am; back at 12.30 pm. Dinners will be 

served when we get back.]  Please send all Christmas trip money in to school by 

Tuesday 28th Nov.  Once again, thanks to SPPS Parent Group for offsetting some of the 

transport costs, saving £3 per child! 

 

 Under new Child Protection regulations, schools have been asked to ensure parents 

have been consulted about their Anti-Bullying Policy and the Positive Behaviour 

Policy.  Both of these policies can be found on our website www.stpatricksnts.com by 

clicking on ‘Our School’ and ‘Policies’.  If anyone has difficulty accessing the 

internet, a paper copy can be provided upon request. If you have any 

comments/concerns, please call in to school or send me a note. 

 

 The school advent calendar is on the reverse of this note and can also be found on the 

school website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P Torney 

Principal 
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